
 
 
 
 
 
 
November 7, 2007 
Electronic Bulletin No. 940 
Re: Update: Terminal Change - Buffalo, NY to be Replaced with Buffalo ICTF 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
  
The following information updates and supersedes Stack Facts #936 dated November 5, 2007: 
  
The new CSX intermodal terminal that will replace service currently served by the Buffalo, NY 
intermodal terminal, effective Monday, November 19, 2007, will be named Buffalo ICTF.   
  
The existing Buffalo, NY terminal located at 1252 Williams Street will stop all intermodal operations 
after closing on Sunday, November 18, 2007. 
  
The new terminal will offer increased capacity, improved technology and additional service lanes.  It is 
a result of public/private partnership efforts by the State of New York and CSX Corporation to expand 
transportation services into the region. CSX Intermodal will offer new service between the New York 
metropolitan area and the new Buffalo ICTF via its South Kearny, N.J. terminal.  The new service 
provides a means for both domestic and international containers to reach the Buffalo and Toronto, ON 
markets six days per week.  Buffalo ICTF will also continue to service the Chicago market. 
  
New Terminal Information: 
Buffalo ICTF 
257 Lake Avenue 
Blasdell, NY 14219 
 
Phone: 716-824-3720 
Fax: 716-824-3746 
 
Hours:  
Mon.-Fri. 0600-2200 
Sat. 0600-1400 
Sun. Closed  
 
We appreciate your business. 
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